
REQUEST FOR PROPOSAL FOR LEASED PARKING 

 

The U.S. Court of Appeals, Fifth Circuit, Office of the Clerk is seeking proposals from 

vendors interested in providing leased parking to the Clerk’s Office for the contract period of 

August 1, 2016 through July 31, 2017. 

 

The leased parking should consist of covered spaces in one location within a three block 

radius of the F. Edward Hebert Building, 600 South Maestri Place, New Orleans, LA  70130. 

 

Vendors interested in obtaining a Request for Proposal (RFP) package may pick up a 

copy at the Clerk’s Office, 600 South Maestri Place, New Orleans, LA  70130, between the 

hours of 8:00 a.m. and 4:30 p.m.  Vendors may also request the RFP package by writing to the 

Clerk’s Office, or by phone at (504) 310-7681.  Proposals must be received in the Clerk’s Office 

by 12:00 p.m. local time on Thursday, July 28, 2016. 


